
 

 
 
 

I would like to thank the dedicated team of Insoft Engineering which has been working under 
my supervision in our project “Collateral/Securities Lending Data Warehouse Platform”. I think 
they were one of our most professional and creative teams from all our offshore locations.  This 
team was skilled in Java and Oracle stack technologies, in JavaScript (ES6,ES7), NodeJS/ReactJS.  
It gives me pleasure to recommend this team to other customers in software development.  

Dmitry Ochakovskiy,  
Vice-President 
State Street Corp. 
 DOchakovskiy@statestreet.com 
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